
 

 

№:            CAMF4-2020-006 
Date:   April 15, 2020 
Subject: COVID-19 Update 
 
We wanted to send out an official update to our teams, partners, and supporters. 
  
As of right now, we are still anticipating that our season will start at Circuit of the Americas on June 5th. 
Of course, if governmental declarations persist, that could force our hands. 
 
We are asking for your input on a couple of questions that will help guide us in the decision making 
process going forward.  
 
Please take a moment to provide your feedback on the survey linked below before Monday, April 20th.  
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F4FRseasonopener2020 
 
We thank you for your support of the F4 U.S. & FR Americas Championships, and we will continue to 
keep you updated as the situation develops and evolves. 
  
Sincerely, 
SCCA Pro Racing- Dan, Sydney, Amy, Hannah, Scott & Buddy 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F4FRseasonopener2020

